


United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Mr. Vincent S. Noomnan Page 2

We trust that the enclosed provides the additional information/
clarifications requested by the Staff and request that the accept-
ability of the enclosed, where applicable, be reflected in the up~

coming supplement to Seabrook's SER.
Very t::%z/;?urs,
FER -MZ

John DeVincentis
Director of Engineering

Enclosures

cc: Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Service List






